
From: Steven Schmidt
To: Lisa Carey Dean
Cc: Nichole Baldinger
Subject: RE: Amending Resolution 2020-R58 for its 2nd Reading
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 2:29:12 PM

Lisa,
 
I am requesting second reading passage on this piece of legislation at the request of Parks since they
need additional appropriations for refunds because of COVID cancellations.
 
Thanks,
Steve
 
Steven Schmidt, CPA
Director of Finance
City of Green
1755 Town Park Boulevard
P.O. Box 278
Green, Ohio  44232-0278
(P) (330) 896-6603
(F) (330) 896-6606
sschmidt@cityofgreen.org
 

 

From: Kris Ledford <KLedford@cityofgreen.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 8:42 AM
To: Lisa Sexton <lsexton@cityofgreen.org>; Lisa Carey Dean <lisacareydean@cityofgreen.org>
Cc: Steven Schmidt <sschmidt@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Amending Resolution 2020-R58 for its 2nd Reading
 
Good Morning Lisa(s)
 
I have amended Resolution 2020-R58 and its Exhibit A for its second reading on August 25, 2020.  I
believe Steve Schmidt is requesting second reading passage for this piece. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me or Steve.
 
Kris M. Ledford,
Assistant Finance Director
City of Green
P.O. Box 278
Green,  Ohio 44232-0278
330-896-6603     Fax – 330-896-6606
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